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The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger
parent community. Check out our website for more details: https.//www.smartcommunity.org.nz/

Come join the party!

The Disco will be held on Friday August 25th, in the school hall. But right now, it's planning time!
We'll be meeting at 7.30pm, Thursday June 8™, in the school staff room (near school office) to
discuss food, drinks, decorations, dance ideas, logistics...We’d especially love your input if you have
feedback from previous years discos or ideas for this one.

And of course, closer to the time we'll be seeking on the night help — the disco won'’t happen without
it!

Email Sarah and Ange at community@smartcommunity.org.nz if you’re keen to help or know more!

SHARE Cookbook Sale Competition is drawing to a close

Final day is 9 June - Don'’t forget, every 2 books sold gains you an entry in our prize draw; the
more books you sell, the more entries you have in the prize draw! The size of the prize pool will
increase as the total number of book sales increases.

Please email the Cookbook Team at cookbook@smartcommunity.org.nz to enter the competition.
We will send you further details, a PDF of a promotional poster and an order sheet.
All funds raised go towards supporting the redevelopment of the school hall.

Entertainment Books

Yesterday was the last day to use your old entertainment book - but it's not too late to get your new
copy — just in time for the long weekend! You'll receive hundreds of valuable offers for everything you
love to do, and help our fundraising at the same time! - 20% of every membership sold contributes to
our fundraising.

Click below to get your Entertainment Book or Digital App!
https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/134177w

Or contact Bridget in the library if you'd like to order a copy.

Put it in your diary!!!
Fortnightly Friday morning catch-up - from 8:45am, 9" June in the school hall.
Working Bee...when all the leaves have fallen (and before the end of term)!

“Despicable Me 3” — Sunday July 2". Tickets will be sold fast with limited seating so watch this
space and get the gang together for your chance to join in on the fun. Tickets $12.

School Disco — August 25™

If you're keen to know what Smart Community events are coming up why not sign up to receive email
reminders at www.smartcommunity.org.nz?




